
 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Karl B. Drew 
Date: September 9, 2014 
Subject: Review of District Salaries and Benefits  
 
We have initiated the information gathering stage of the review of the District’s salaries and 
benefits.  We have not heard back from CalPERS about the steps that would be needed to 
transfer the payment of the employee contributions from the District back to the employees, so 
we are making a second request for that information.  A request for Salary and Benefits 
information has been sent out to various water districts and agencies on the mountain and in 
the Southern California area.  We have asked for responses to the survey to be returned by 
the end of the month and should have additional information for the board at next month’s 
meeting.   
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